
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 

Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu after half term is week 1 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Sienna for always trying her best and being a kind friend to 
everyone 

CRANTOCK— Odin for not giving up and completing his maths challenge  

LAMORNA— Charlie H for trying hard with his learning 

MAENPORTH— Amelia Rose for excellent attitude towards her learning 

GODREVY— Jacob for resilience 

PORTHMEOR— Danielius for asking lots of questions and being so 
enthusiastic at the zoo 

PORTHCURNO— Oscar for making excellent progress in his reading  

SWANPOOL— Hollie for working hard across all topics and trying her best  

CADGWITH— Lexi R 

POLZEATH— Harvey P for being reflective about his behaviour for learning  

HARLYN— Zak K for showing good behaviour for learning and always being 
ready to start his task, providing a good example to those around him  

PERRANUTHNOE— Niall for really hard work, increased independence and 
showing great confidence in his learning  

GWENVOR— Imogen for good support in RGT practice 

KYNANCE— Reuben P 
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Enu CHA 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 



Enu CHA 

The children had a wonderful time at Newquay 

Zoo over the past two weeks. Our favourites 

were the capybara, penguins, meerkats and 

the otters! Thank you to our PTFA for organis-

ing all those trips!  

*If you can, please pay your £5  towards the 

trip on Parent Pay. Thank you. 



Enu CHA 

Guitar Lessons 

MUSIC LESSONS SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

Hi All,  

 

Steve Watkiss from Cornwall Music Service Trust (CMST) is looking for more budding 
musicians to attend his guitar lessons from September 2024. These lessons are for years 
3, 4, 5 & 6. If you are interested, please follow the sign-up link and click on ‘School 
based lessons (charge parents)’: https://cmst.co.uk/signup  

 

There are options for free, funded lessons for those children who are receiving free 
school meals, as well as discounts for forces children. There should be an option for you 
to declare this when you go through the sign-up form.  

 

If you have any issues with the form, would like help filling it out, or would like to find 
out more, please do let me know.  

 

Best Wishes,  

Miss Leeson 

Music Lead  

https://cmst.co.uk/signup


Enu CHA 

Good morning. Ava has asked if I could send in this photo of her with her medal and certificate from her parkour competi

tion yesterday. She got 3rd in her age group and is very proud of herself  Congratulations to Ava S 
for coming 3rd in your 

Parkour competition! We 
are very proud of you! 

 

Colour Run.  

We just know the 
children will love 
this! It is free to   
enter but we ask 
that every child 
tries to get some  
sponsorship money 
to raise good funds 
for the school.   
Timings will be by 
year group and     
released soon. 

Please keep an eye on our PTFA Facebook page 
for more details. 
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The Grand Summer Fayre is just 
a month away now, please start 
to drop in your old toys and  
teddies for the Tombola stalls. 
Ask at work for sponsorship of a 
stall. Have a friend who makes 
craft, ask them if they want a 
stall. 

Most importantly, please      
contact the PTFA and volunteer 
your time as without parents 
help, the Fayre will fail, we are 
still in desperate need for par-
ents to run stalls for us, we 
aren't enough in numbers to do 
this by ourselves. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

The second round of zoo trips took place this week. I had the 

pleasure of going again, this time with year 4. Next week, we 

will send out the survey to discover which animal Rosemellin 

school will adopt. The Capybara seems a very popular animal 

at the moment! I look forward to seeing the results.  

Today I sent out a copy of our most recent Ofsted report. As I 

said in my dojo message, I urge you to read the main body of the report which 

clearly highlights the many strengths that the school has. We are on a          

continuing journey to improve so that we can offer our children the best       

experiences, prepare them for the next stage of their education and make 

them life-long learners. I would like to thank you for your continued support. I 

am excited for the next stage.  

 

I would like to reassure you that children (of all year groups) are able to wear 

white polo shirts should they wish to. Some children find them a lot cooler 

than shirts. Water bottles are allowed to be kept on their tables whilst the 

weather is so warm and the children can refill them when necessary. 

 

Sports days start next week – I look forward to seeing you there.  

 

 


